

OCTOBER 1ST, 2018

70

Mrs. Maureen Cole

Mayor

Mr. Dan Best

C.A.O

ALL THE STAFF

It is with great pleasure that we announce that the purchase of the Hensall property has now closed. We at Castlevalley Developments (CVD) Inc.

wish to express our heartfelt gratitude to Mrs. Cole and Mr. Best, for having graced us with their presence during our many information

sessions in Exeter.

The quality of information that was given to us and the level of

professionalism shown encouraged us to commit us to working

with the community of Exeter and provide new housing which

will benefit everyone.

Regards,

CASTLEVALLEY DEVELOPMENTS INC.

